
September 5, 2022 

Dear Corpus Christi Parishioner/s, 

We were established in 1999, and over time households change, be it physical and email addresses, phone num-

bers, and even members in the household (marriages, births, children leaving the nest, etc.) We are undertaking 

the mission of reregistering every Corpus Christi household at the weekend Masses from September 10th through 

September 25th. If you are unable to reregister at one of these Masses, I ask you to please fill out and return the 

registration form below to the parish in the enclosed envelope. We need your current and accurate information so 

we may include you in parish happenings, update you on any important changes, and offer you our services when 

needed. Please return your registration information by October 1st so we can include you as a member of our faith 

community. 

Thank you for taking the time to help us with this important mission! If you have            

any questions, please call the Parish Office at 520-751-4235.  

 

Sincerely yours in Christ, 

Fr. Chris Orndorff, Pastor 

Head of Household: ______________________________________________ Cell Phone:  _______________________ 

 

Email Address: ______________________________________________ 

Home Address: __________________________________________________________ Zip Code: ________________  

Spouse/Significant Other: __________________________________________ Cell Phone: ______________________ 

Email Address: ______________________________________________ 

CHILDREN living in household:  (more room on back) 

1. ___________________________________  Age ________ Grade Level:  K  1  2  3  4  5  6  7  8  9  10  11  12  College       

2. ___________________________________  Age ________ Grade Level:  K  1  2  3  4  5  6  7  8  9  10  11  12  College   

3. ___________________________________  Age ________ Grade Level:  K  1  2  3  4  5  6  7  8  9  10  11  12  College   

4. ___________________________________  Age ________ Grade Level:  K  1  2  3  4  5  6  7  8  9  10  11  12  College   

 Winter Visitor 

 Please stop donation envelopes. I donate online. 

Reregistration — September 2022 


